
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/4/2012 4:36:41 PM
To: 'Lindh, Frank' (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); Bottorff, Thomas E

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)
Cc: Paul Clanon (PAC@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: PG&E's Advice 4034-E (GO-96B, CPUC): Approval of Resource Adequacy 

Product Confirmation and Cooperation Agreement Between Calpine Corporation 
and Pacific Gas and Electric Company Pursuant to Resolution E-4471

I am glad this is put to bed. Thanks also to you and Paul for all your help and cajoling

From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 4:28 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Paul Clanon
Subject: Re: PG&E's Advice 4034-E (GO-96B, CPUC): Approval of Resource Adequacy Product 
Confirmation and Cooperation Agreement Between Caipine Corporation and Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company Pursuant to Resolution E-4471

Tom and Brian -

Many thanks to both of you, and also Roy, Charles, Anna, Terrence, and Marino (hope I 
haven't omitted anybody!).

Have a great weekend.

Cheers,

Frank

On May 4, 2012, at 4:14 PM, "PG&E Tariffs" <PGET3riffs@pge.com> wrote:
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On Friday, May 4 2012, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed 
Advice Letter 4034-E with the Commission

Approval of Resource Adequacy Product Confirmation and 
Cooperation Agreement Between Calpine Corporation and Pacific 
Gas and Electric Company Pursuant to Resolution E-4471

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-6520 
Please follow link:

<4034-E.pdf>
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